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I write in opposition to the proposed amendments to CrR 4.1 and CrRLJ 4.1.  I have been a criminal
prosecutor for 23 years, and prior to that also served in administrative roles within the prosecutor’s
office that bore responsibility for the logistics that go into preparation of arraignment calendars. 
Simply put and for reasons aptly stated by Don Raz, Michael Mohandeson, the Honorable Michelle
Szambelan, Elizabeth Willetts, and Robert Lehman, the proposed 3-day interval between filing and
arraignment is wholly impractical.  I join in and adopt each of their comments in opposition to the
proposed changes.
 
Terry Carlstrom
Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
Homicide Unit/MDOP
King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office
516 3rd Ave.  W-554
Seattle, WA  98104
(206) 477-1171
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